Archbishop Lori holds news briefing
on clergy abuse crisis

Archbishop William E. Lori and Bishop Adam Parker held a Jan. 15 news briefing at
the Catholic Center in Baltimore to discuss the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s ongoing
response to the clergy abuse crisis.

Watch the entire briefing below. For more information, visit
www.archbalt.org/accountability.
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